August 11, 2025

City Clerk
Norman, Oklahoma

Dear Norman City Clerk;

Re- Notice of request for rezoning fuly 25, 2025 by Coleraine Capital Group from A-2, Rural
Agricuftural District and -1, {ighi indusirial District, to a PU, Planned Unti Development, for
property located at 1751 E. Imhoff Raad.

My property is that described at 1600 £. imboff Road. § was born on the south side of the road
ic my parents Sylvester and Georgie Tuflius on December 13, 1930. 1 do not want the rezoning
approved. The congestion and accidents in the currently approved property zones have alreaty
made it difficult and unsafe to get on and off the road safely. Adding the additiona! vehicles and
personal traffic to the area will make the ability much harder than it aiready is for animals to
survive. Deer , fox, cayoles, skunks, and other animals are killed in the area.
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